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John Whipple

From: Dan Rubin

Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2004 4:13 PM
To: scone

Cc: Tanya Trujillo; John Whipple

Subject: IPRA request

Dear Steve:

After further investigation, I have located several additional
documents responsive to your IPRA request that I did not list in my
email to you of Tuesday, September 7th, as follows:

Two memos re: June 25th draft
Schedule of anticipated upper
June 25th draft of Settlement
Appendix 1 to June 25th draft
Appendix 2 to June 25th draft
Appendix 3 to June 25th draft

SO WP

Executive Summary, June 25th draft of Settlement Agreement;

of Settlement Agreement;
basin depletions.

Agreement;

of Settlement Agreement;

of Settlement Agreement; and
of Settlement Agreement.

Again, please let me know if you wish to schedule a time and place to

inspect and copy these documents.
correspondence, we charge a $0.20
maps .

Sincerely,
Dan Rubin

NM Interstate Stream Commission
(505) -476-0557

As noted in our previous
fee for duplication and $3.00 for



